BUCKINGHAM PALACE

3rd November 2008
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The Princess Royal has asked me to thank you for your recent letter
concerning her Scimitar. Her Royal Highness read your letter with interest but
unfortunately must decline your kind invitation to attend your reunion next

August as she will be on holiday at the time.

Thank you again for writing and The Princess sends you her best wishes
for a successful reunion.

Captain Nick Wright, LVO, Royal Navy

Private Secretary to
HRH The Princess Royal

Michael Gaughran, Esq.



